
 
 
14 March 2022 

 
 Dear parents and carers 

 

This week has flown by, I think the sunshine helps!   

 

Thank you for your support for our appeal to support the humanitarian crisis that is occurring on the Ukraine through 

our Non-Uniform Day.  I will let you know next week how much we raised and were able to send to CAFOD to 

support the DEC appeal. 

 

We are well and truly travelling through Lent and during our liturgy all the students learned that we are called to pray 

more, give more and fast more.  Please do ask your sons and daughters how they are experiencing this season as we 

journey towards Easter.   

 

I will continue to ask you to monitor your sons and daughters as they leave home that they have their full school 

uniform and are not wearing anything that is non-compliant. 

 

Congratulations to Logan, Siyan, Menorah, Ava, Tanaka, Archie and Samanta for receiving their platinum awards for 

300 achievement points this week!   

 

Have a restful and blessed weekend, 

 

Andrew Bull 

Headteacher  

Week beginning 14th March 

This is Week 1 on the timetable 

Monday 14th March 

National Science Week 

Year 11 Assessments  

Drop Everything And Read p4 

Tuesday 15th March   

National Science Week 

Year 11 Food (BTEC) practical exam 

Wednesday 16th March 

National Science Week 

Year 11 Food (GCSE) practical exam 

Thursday 17th March 

St Patrick’s Day 

National Science Week 

Year 11-13 Apprenticeship Fair – Milton Keynes 

Friday 18th March  
National Science Week 

Friday Night Detention 

 

  
 


